
June 3, 1958 

My dear Rabbi Newman: 

Upon the advise of Rabbi Leo Jung of the Jewish Center 

of New York, I am sending you enclosed a copy of my talk, 

"Separate Pews — A Mark of Jewish Dignity.* 

I hope it can be of some assistance to you and our fellow- 

Jews in South Africa. If any references are made to it in any 

printed matter, or if by chance the article should be reprinted 

in whole or in part, please be kind enough to make available to 

me several copies of the same. 

With best wishes once again, 

Sincerely yours, 

s. Rabbi Norman Lamm 


